SAFETY PROTOCOLS FOR NETWALKING EVENT
· Physical distancing will be maintained throughout.
· Attendance will be limited to 24 people. When doing the walk, attendees will be allocated into 3 ‘bubbles’ of 8 people from 8 different households (in accordance with current Level 2 restrictions). 
· You must book in advance and bring your confirmation email with you.
· Your contact details will be recorded for Test & Protect when you arrive then you will go straight to your (pre-allocated) bubble area at the marquee.
· Please dress for the weather, i.e sunhat/suncream/raincoat/umbrella. 
· Suitable walking shoes are a must.
· If you feel more comfortable during the walk, wearing a mask - please bring one with you.
· Please note you will need a mask for going inside the café / marquee and the toilet area.
· Please bring in your own water bottle
· You’re welcome to bring your own hand sanitiser, however, these will be provided by the Chamber, should you require them. 

· During the walk, you must stay within your allocated bubbles. Should you wish to connect with people outside your bubble, please contact them after the event or via email. We will send you a delegate list with their contact details.

· You must not turn up at the event if you are exhibiting any Covid symptoms.

We know that many of you may be nervous about mixing with other people.  That is why we have chosen this format to relaunch our live event programme and why we will strictly enforce all the safety protocols.

